
Appendix 6 - Admission Arrangements for Brighton & Hove Schools 2015-16 

Summary of Responses to Public Consultation: 

A total of four primary schools and six members of the public responded to the 
consultation. 

All four primary schools agreed with the proposed admission arrangements. 

The responses from the public were mixed.  Of the six respondents, four 
agreed with the primary arrangements, and two disagreed.  Three agreed with 
the secondary arrangements, and two disagreed, with one requesting a 
change to the sibling rule (widening it to within two miles rather than within 
catchment) and another asking us to require proof of address in all cases.  
One respondent who agreed suggested that distance could be an issue.  One 
respondent responded only in respect of the primary arrangements. 
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